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"THE FIRST on RLL PUERTO RICO DIRLS" 

December 6th,1943 
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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 

Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of October 28th 

reporting on reception of program from our station. Your report is correct. 

We thank you for tuning us and remain, 

Cordially yours, 

RADIO ATION `d9IAC 

Tomás Muñiz, Manager 


